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July 6, 2011 
 

The Honorable Patrick J. Leahy  The Honorable Charles E. Grassley  
Chairman, Committee on the Judiciary Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building  152 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510   Washington, DC 20510 
 

Dear Chairman Leahy and Ranking Member Grassley:  
 

As a world leader in science and innovation, including agriculture and industrial 
biotechnology, chemistry, biology, materials science and manufacturing, DuPont recognizes the 
nation’s patent system is a cornerstone in fostering innovation and creating jobs.  Patents 
continue to be one of the engines for innovation and a process for discovery that leads to rich, 
new offerings for our customers and gives our company the edge to continue transforming 
markets and society. Our stake in the patent system is significant – in 2010, DuPont filed over 
2,000 patent applications and was awarded almost 700 U.S. patents.  Given the importance of its 
patents, DuPont has been a strong supporter of efforts to implement patent reform legislation that 
will improve patent quality and give the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office the resources it needs 
to examine and grant patents in a timely manner. 

 

We believe that any changes to the patent system need to be made in a way that 
strengthens patents and supports the important goals of fostering innovation and creating jobs.  
In our view, the Leahy-Smith America Invents Act, H.R. 1249, achieves these objectives, and we 
urge you to consider adoption of this bill.   

 

The agreement reached in the House on USPTO funding will assure that the fees paid to 
the USPTO by inventors will not be diverted and will be made available to the Office for 
processing patent applications and other important functions of the Office. While we would have 
preferred the Senate’s approach in S. 23 to prevent diversion of USPTO funds, we believe that 
acceptance of the House bill provides an effective and the most immediate path forward to 
address problems of the patent office.  H.R. 1249, like S. 23, is an excellent bill.  These bills are 
the product of many years of skillful and difficult legislative work in both the House and the 
Senate.  We believe the time has now come for the Senate to take the final legislative act 
required for enactment of these historic reforms.   

 

We look forward to patent reform becoming a reality in the 112th Congress, due in 
significant measure to your leadership, and we thank you for your efforts in this critical policy 
area.   
  
      Very truly yours,  
 

       
      P. Michael Walker,  
      Vice President, Assistant General Counsel 
      and Chief Intellectual Property Counsel 


